
 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 Mark Your Calendar! 

Oct 2nd   Meet the Teacher Night – 5:45 pm-GYM   

Oct. 9th Photo Day – Individual Photo take  

Oct. 9th  Div. 1 Field Trip – QE Park  

Oct. 11th  Div. 2 – Hillcrest Pool at 12:00 

Oct. 14th     Thanksgiving – No School 

Oct 18th  Field trip – Div. 5 & 10 MOA 

Oct. 17th  BC Shake Out EQ Drill – 10:17 

Oct. 18th  PAC – Movie Night  

Oct 21st  Field Trip-Pumpkin Patch -Div 7, 8, 9, 10, 

11 – 10:30am.  VPL – Div. 12 

Oct. 25th  Province-Wide Pro-D – No School   

Oct 29th  Fire Drill  
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ORANGE SHIRT DAY 
 

In spirit of reconciliation Nightingale 

Staff will be wearing orange shirts on 

October 2nd to honor and support efforts 

towards healing and reconciliation.  We 

have also chosen this day to conduct an 

opening ceremony for our school garden 

and on this day you will also meet your 

child’s teacher.  We will begin our 

ceremony and introductions in our school 

gym starting at 6:00pm sharp on the above 

date.  Nightingale Staff and myself 

encourage our Nightingale Community to 

join us on this important event.  
 

hay čxʷ q̓ə 
 

    

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

We are excited to let you know that 

our two-year project of restoring and 

indigenizing our school garden was 

completed by Nightingale students 

engaging in field studies with Lori 

Snyder. Lori is Metis indigenous 

knowledge keeper who is well known as 

a Herbalist Educator. She guided us in 

learning about the medicinal properties 

and health benefits of plants. Her 

plant walks included making salve, plant 

drawing and focused on teaching about 

an array of gifts that come from 

plants. This community building field 

experience will culminate on Oct. 2nd 

when our garden will formally be open.  

 
Ƙŀȅ őȄ  ǉ₳ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Parin Morgan 

Principal 
 

MUSIC WITH MS. HANSON – please see our Music Website – to learn about what is going on in Music 

Class with Ms. Hanson https://nightingalemusic.weebly.com/ 

:  

 

https://nightingalemusic.weebly.com/


 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Terry Fox – A True Canadian Hero from BC 

 
Terry Fox was raised in Port Coquitlam, British Columbia. He was an active teenager involved in many sports, 

but at 18 years old Terry was diagnosed with osteogenic sarcoma (bone cancer) and had his right leg 

amputated above the knee in 1977.  While in hospital, Terry was so moved by the suffering of other cancer 

patients that he decided to run across Canada to raise money for cancer research. He called his journey the 

Marathon of Hope.  

 

Terry started his run in St. John’s, Newfoundland on April 12, 1980 with little fanfare. Enthusiasm soon 

grew, and the money collected along his route began to mount. He ran 42 kilometres (26 miles) a day through 

Canada's Atlantic provinces, Quebec and Ontario.  It was a journey that Canadians never forgot. 

 

However, on September 1st, after 143 days and 5,373 kilometres (3,339 miles), Terry was forced to stop 

running because cancer had appeared in his lungs.  An entire nation was stunned and saddened. Terry passed 

away on June 28, 1981 at age 22.  The heroic Canadian was gone, but his legacy was just beginning. 

 

To date, more than $400 million has been raised worldwide for cancer research in Terry's name through the 

annual Terry Fox Run, held across Canada and around the world.  

 

Every year, students at Nightingale and many, many other schools, run to raise money for Cancer Research. 

Thank you to Mr. Doolan and Ms. Hanson for sponsoring this important event.  

2019-2020 WE ARE PROUD TO BE HAWKS 

 

 

 

I'm not a dreamer, and I'm not saying this will initiate any 

kind of definitive answer or cure to cancer, but I believe in 

miracles. I have to.”  Terry Fox” 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

         

     

  

 

NIGHTINGALE STUDENTS ADVOCATES ï GLOBAL CLIMATE CHANGE  

 
 

IMPACT OF CLIMATE CHANGE   

 

Climate change is not a local but a global 

issue – affecting all aspects of our lives.  

“Average annual rainfall is expected to 

increase from 2% to 12% by 2050” and this 

means drier summers and greater risk of 

wildfires and damage to our forests!  The 

disappearance of our glaciers is inevitable.  

With rising sea level means increased 

flooding of our agricultural lands and “strain 

to our drainage….”   

 

 


